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TO: Office of the City Administrator 
ATTN: Dan Lindheim 
FROM; Department of Human Resources Management 
DATE: October 19,2010 

RE; Supplemental Report to the Proposed Resolution Recommending to the Civil 
Service Board that Certain Management Classifications Be Exempted from Civil 
Service 

SUMMARY 

This supplemental report provides an update to the side letter agreement between the City and 
the International Federation of Professional and Technical Engineers, Local 21 {Attachment C to 
the supplemental report of October 12, 2010) regarding the mutual agreement of which 
classifications to include in bargaining unit UMl and to recommend for exemption. Also listed 
on that document are classifications that the City's administration and Local 21 agreed would be 
moved to bargaining unit UM2 and would not be recommended for exemption. However, after 
discussions following the completion of the side letter, one classification. Principal Civil 
Engineer, has been moved off of the UM2 list and onto the list of classifications for further 
discussion to determine its eligibility for exemption. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Andrea Gourdine, Director 
Department of Human Resources Management 

Prepared by: 
Kip Walsh, Interim Human Resources Manager 
DHRM, Recruitment and Classification 
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